Storrington  Horticultural society May 2022 report. 
Art in the Garden

Michael Joseph local artist gave an interesting and informative talk on Art in the Garden. He explained how to view the garden through an artist’s eye, looking at shape, height, shade and reflection.
The use of objects, the garden shed, wooden bench or stone path even painting the shed door a different colour can achieve a focal point and bring the planting to life. Using colour and texture to blend the colour palette to enhance your plants and shrubs to obtain a natural pleasing vista whatever the season.

At the end of the meeting  Michael Joseph said he would like to decline his speaker fees  donating them to ‘Sussex Wild Life Trust’.

 At our July meeting on the 15th at 7.30 in Storrington Village Hall, Pip Bensley a regular contributor to the ‘Dig It’ programme on Sussex Radio will be talking about ‘Wall Plants and Climbers’. With the continuing relaxation of Covid restrictions there is no need to telephone and pre book attendance for monthly meetings. However, if the hall is getting over-crowded, we may reluctantly have to restrict numbers

Our Summer Show is being held on 6th August and were hoping for a bumper number of entries. If you would like a show schedule, please contact the Show Secretary 01903 740109
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